
 

March 11, 2022 

 

 

 

Ben Bolt-Palito Blanco ISD (BBPBISD) 

172 Badger Lane 

Ben Bolt, Texas 78342-0547 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

On behalf of the district, I want to give my full support to Ben Bolt-Palito Blanco ISD as it applies 

for the 2021-2022 Summer Career and Technical Education Grant.  This grant will allow students 

within our district to gain experience in the Information Technology Pathway. This Summer CTE 

Bridge Program will be offered to both incoming 9th graders and 12th grade students. 

 

Furthermore, not only is there a need for individuals with this experience in our district (we know 

because we are one of the biggest employers of them in the city), but there is a need for these 

individuals at the state level as well.  

 

Therefore, to ensure the best for our students, the district will implement this grant program with 

high fidelity and will even offer job application priority to the graduating students of the Summer 

CTE Program.  

 

Because of this, I humbly ask that you please consider giving Ben Bolt-Palito Blanco ISD grant 

funding. 

 

Should have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (361) 664-9904. 

 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

 

 

Dr. Dino Coronado  

Superintendent 
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